
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Notice to Members 
Christchurch Local 

 

 

Tuesday 9th August 2022 
 
 
NZPFU strike action 19th & 26th August 2022 
 
 
Members 
 
In preparation of the planned stoppages on the above dates, all members are to familiarise 
themselves with this notice. 
 
All members are expected to participate in the strike action, whilst the local committee 
understands that some members have commitments outside of FENZ, on this occasion it is 
important that you put the interests of the NZPFU first. 
 
On the day of the strike action, off-duty members will assemble at the station they would 
usually work at, no later than 10.45am. At 11.00am all on duty crews will exit the station 
ensuring you leave your pagers on station. The members will then walk or move by private 
vehicle to the following locations. 
 

• City Station – Cathedral Square 

• Anzac Station – Corner of Wainoni Road & Anzac Drive 

• Woolston Station & WTC – Ferry road at the entrance of Mitre 
10/Countdown 

• Spreydon Station – Brougham Street & Simeon Street pedestrian crossing 

• Wigram Station – Springs Road roundabout 

• Ilam Station – Corner Creyke & Clyde road near Medbury school 

• Redwood Station – Corner of Main North road & Radcliffe road. 

• Comms centre & Black watch personnel – Meet outside JESP on Lichfield and 
walk to Cathedral Square 

 
Some off-duty members from City station will be outside JESP to walk with comms and Black 
watch to Cathedral Square. 
 
It is vital that all on duty members return to their place of work at 12.00pm. 



 
Conduct and NZPFU messages. 
 
All members are asked to conduct themselves in a positive and professional manner, whilst 
we have a number of grievances with FENZ, this action is not to be used for personal 
attacks. 
 
Members are asked to stick to the messages that we have been putting out through social 
media, mainstream media and our station and truck signage. Feel free to construct banners 
or signs that portray these messages. For the purpose of the strike we will be taking the 
FireCrisis signs off the station billboards and reattaching when we return to station. 
 
All members are asked to wear their red Union T-Shirts, if you don’t have one please get in 
touch with your shift rep or a committee member as there are more available. 
 
Members are invited to bring family members or close friends who want to support our 
cause, if there are any members who have concerns or questions please get in touch with 
your Shift rep, Myself, Shane or Aaron. 
 
 
 
In Unity 
 
 
 
 
 
Blair Robertson 
Secretary 


